
 

Learning Together to Enjoy and Achieve 

Blean Primary School 
 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development:  

This term we will be learning about how we can help others and how others can help us. We will be 

learning about how to look after our teeth and bodies and also how we can self-regulate our 

emotions and manage our feelings. 

 

Communication and Language:  

We will be continuing to work on our speaking and listening skills. We will work on speaking in small 

groups and to the class to share news. We will also ask questions to visitors.  

 

Literacy:   

We will be reading non-fiction books about different occupations as well as stories such as 

‘Supertato’, ‘Superhero like you’. ‘Polar Bear, Polar Bear’. and ‘Mog and the V.E.T’. We will also be 

writing questions, thank you letters, writing about stories and facts about different jobs. 

 
Mathematics:  

We will continue our daily ‘Mastery Number’ lessons where our focus will be on ‘wholes’ and ‘parts’ 

and the composition of numbers to 5. We will also be comparing numbers to 5, working on 

composition of 6,7,8, combining two groups, mass and capacity and finally length and height. 

 

Physical Development:   

This term we will complete weekly gymnastic lessons where we will focus on making body shapes, 

travelling in different ways, mat, bench and partner work. There will also be daily opportunities to 

develop our gross and fine motor skills through our ‘Root Learning’ sessions, both inside and outside. 

 

EYFS Term 3 

Curriculum Overview 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please have a look over our class 

curriculum for the coming term. 

Our topic will be 

‘I wonder who helps us?’ 
 

Expressive Arts and Design: 

 

We will be creating props 

and resources for different 

job roles. We will also be 

learning a ‘superhero 

dance’. We will use media 

such as painting, collage, 

drawing and model 

making to create 

representations of different 

objects. We will also be 

creating lanterns for our 

‘Lunar New Year’ learning. 

Understanding The World: 

 

We will be learning about 

different occupations and 

roles. We will have some 

visitors to share with us what 

their jobs entail. We will also 

be looking at ‘Winter’ and 

comparing the polar regions 

to the UK. We will learn 

about ‘Lunar New Year’. 

Finally, in R.E we will be 

learning about why people 

are special. 

Notes: 

 

Homework will continue to 

be put on Google 

Classrooms every Friday 

and reading books will go 

home every Tuesday. 

Remember you can also 

access books on your 

child’s ‘Collins Ebook’ login. 

 

Mastering Number at Home 

(Maths workshop and home 

learning project): 

Wednesday 22nd January 

 

End of Term: Friday 14th Feb 

 
 

 


